
The application was filed as indicated in Item 10 for Part 95 authority "FRT - Part
95 Family Radio Body Wire Transmitter" so that this device could be authorized as
both Part 95 and Part 15 compliant.  Prior to filing this application we cleared
through Ray LaForge and Bette Taube how best to reflect this dual status for the
device which at the time already had been authorized under Part 15.  This request
for dual authorization is also reflected in the response to Item 13 which describes
the device as a "composite device" previously authorized under Part 15, FCC ID:
0U5418500.  The labeling of the proposed device was also coordinated with the FCC
staff to reflect the foregoing composite as dual status.


